
We need your help!
We are seeking the views of all Parents/Carers, and would welcome

you thoughts and views through one of two ways...

1: Via our parent/carer survey. This is for all parents of any child who
attends this primary school, so that we can understand your views
anonymously about school support and inclusion.
The link for the Survey can be found here:
https://gthr.co.uk/655d

2: Through our virtual parent/carer meeting which is being held on
Wednesday 18th September 2024 at 11am for 1 hour. This is hosted by
Dorset Parent Carer Council and Parent Carers Together. 
Weblink for Teams Meeting can be found here:
Join the meeting now 
Meeting ID: 384 277 266 141 
Passcode: dLynGZ 
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For more information please contact
Louise@parentcarerstogether.org.uk (BCP)

dpcc@dorsetparentcarercouncil.co.uk (Dorset)

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZDcwMmZkMzItZGM5ZS00NjJiLWIwN2UtMzZmMTk0MzZlMjll%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2237c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2241fd24cb-47bb-433f-911a-2dc8f42f9e39%22%7d

